Notes on

THE SALFORD TRAVEL PARTNERSHIP MEETING

1ST December, 2004.

University House, Salford, Private Dining Room 4

1. Latest information from City Council

The strategic report by Councillor Antrobus and Steven Lee was well received by the partners.  Steve Glazebrook discussed the report with the partners and asked them to feedback any comments to him.  The partnership members were asked to send their individual comments on point 6.0 of the strategic report – What the partners could be doing for sustainable transport.  Steve Glazebrook will collate replies from members and send to Steven Lee.  Steven Lee will do likewise with further input from City Directorates.

2. “In Town Without my Car Day”

A representative from the partnership has been asked by Councillor Antrobus to attend a meeting with Councillor Antrobus and Councillor Swannick to discuss a joint initiative regarding ITWMC

3. Management of Partnership meeting

The choice of who is to chair the partnership was discussed, it was decided the meetings would have alternate chairpersons from the partnership.
4. Conference 2005

Speakers for the next conference on the 20th April 2005 where discussed, invitations will be going out shortly.

5. Partnership matters

A proposal to invite a member of metrolink to join the partnership was supported.
